
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            ISSUE 34 - 31st October, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Caregivers 

and Friends of Paynesville Primary 

School, 
 

Thank you to all the parents of prep, one, two 

and three students who came along on the 

walk to the pizza shop this week to see how 

pizzas were made. We were very lucky to be 

provided pizzas free of charge for taste 

testing so a big thank you must go out to the 

Ferry Cafe/Mr Pizza and we will be supporting 

you in return. Thanks Kate Churches for 

organising the experience. 

Katherine Dalton, Mary Sowa, Sheree Benton 

and Carol Roberts. 

 

 

 
 
“Mo Bros” take action by changing their 

appearance by growing a moustache for the 30 

days of Movember, to spark conversation and 

raise funds. “Mo Sistas” commit to supporting the 

men in their lives while helping to promote men’s 

health 

Knowledge is power. Prevention is everything. 

Early detection is key. Movember is learning 

about the health issues men face and how 

Movember is having an impact on men’s health.   

If you hadn’t already noticed, Mr Werrett has 

taken up the challenge.  Please get on board to 

support Mr Werrett in raising money for men’s 

health issues.  Donations can be made via the 

website or directly to Mr Werrett. 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

Breakfast Club every morning in the kitchen @ 8:30. 

Mon –  Active After School Program 

Tues –  Music Tuition – Kay Moore 

Wed  – Active After School Program 

Wed – Music Tuition – Gerry Ciavarella 

Thur – Music Tuition – Gerry Ciavarella  

Fri – Prep Transition Program  

Reminder – School Banking every Monday -   

Save for camps, excursions, school fees or holidays! 

COMING UP… 

Nov 9
th

 – Great Paynesville Clothes Swap 

Nov 10
th 

 - Forensic Science Grade 3 & 4 

Nov 10
th

  - AFL Footy Clinic 

Nov 13
th

 – Junior Rotary awards night 

 

Novemebr 29th - State Election 

 

After school care available until 4:30pm $20 

Monday 

Green Eagles 

Tuesday 

Red Swans 

Wednesday 

Gold Kookaburras 

Thursday 

Blue Seagulls 

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Friday 

We are now accepting enrolments for 2015 



 

 

Grade 3 
Tate, Oskar and Matthew with last week’s 

Halloween themed cooking creations; Witch’s 

hat, witch’s broom and Band Aids! 

 

 
 

 
As an E-Smart School we would like to remind 

students that eventhough  website filters are in 

place on our school network, some websites 

seem to elude these filters.  We ask all students 

to ensure the websites they visit are appropriate 

for school.  We would like to remind parents and 

carers too that some websites can lead to online 

bullying and decrease online safety at home.  It 

takes our whole community to keep our kids safe. 

 

Pupil Free Day 

Last Monday staff took part in a professional 

development day in mathematics. Teachers 

looked at enriching class lessons, promoting 

mathematical thinking and incorporating more 

problem solving questions into student learning. 

For PPS to continue to raise student achievement 

in maths it is important to continue to expand 

teacher knowledge and skills. 

 

Do you know where your child is? 

Recent discussions with the police have 

highlighted the dangers of children being out in 

the community without adult supervision. In 

addition to the dangers of traffic and child 

predators, there is also the issue of children being 

influenced by older children or unknown adults. If 

parents are allowing children to be out 

unsupervised they are allowing their child to be 

guided and influenced by other members of our 

community who may not have their child’s best 

interests at heart. At all times parents should 

know where their child is and who is looking after 

them.  

 

 
Basketball Saturday Night 

The Bairnsdale Bullets are playing at home this 

Saturday at the BARC. Girls are at 6pm and the 

Men are at 8pm.  The cost is very cheap so if you 

would like to see some of our parents and staff in 

action – get along on Saturday! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Please note that the VicSwim website is currently 

Unavailalble for online bookings.  Please phone  

9271 3800 to make a booking. 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


